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July 1, 2023 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Caregiver:  
 
This letter is to inform you that your child could potentially receive services through the school, at no cost 
to you.  
 
To participate, your school must share information with Medicaid about your child. Your child’s school 
needs your consent to share this information with Medicaid.  
 
You have the right to choose whether the school may share this information. Giving consent to a school 
division does not impact the services your child will receive outside of the school division.  
 
If you have questions, please contact Virginia Medicaid School Services at 
Medicaidschoolservices@dmas.virginia.gov. We are here for you, your family, and your school. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Cheryl Roberts, J.D. 
Agency Director 
 
 
 
       


